BOARD REPORT
TECHNOLOGY

August 2025

Beginning of school items are being worked on. We are making sure all classroom computers,
promethean boards, and all other technology items are working properly.

We have a few new teachers so we have tied them to their phone extension and added them to the
extension list.

We have made sure all new students and teachers are equipped with logins and passwords.
| have been working on E-RATE so we get reimbursed for the internet.

| have swapped out old switches in classrooms for faster ones to help better the Wi-Fi and desktop
computers.

| have been working with OKAW to help get funding for our CTE classrooms.
There have been a few new security cameras added and | am still working on adding a few more.

We are continuing to work on and configure managed switches.

| am also working on budget items for this year.

| welcome any questions or comments from you. | can be reached at school at x2142, on the cell at 618-
301-0487, or by email at laldridge@dupo196.org



